
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome back everybody. It has been an extremely hot week! The children have 

been fantastic and all look amazing in their smart new uniforms. Thank you for 

preparing them so well.  

 

Attendance letter 

Please see the attached letter from Alison Jeffrey, Director of Children’s Services, 

regarding school attendance.  

 

Diary Dates 

Please see the attached letter regarding some key dates during Term 1&2. Further 

dates will be shared as soon as they become available.  

 

Lunchtime cleaner required 

We are looking to recruit a lunchtime cleaner. If you are interested, please see the 

vacancies section of our school website: Cleaner vacancy or contact the school 

office.  

 

Football Club 

Chris’s football club, for Years 2-6, will start again on Friday 22nd September, 3.10-

4.30pm. Please contact the school office to book a place.  

 

Measles 

Please see the attached flier from NHS Immunisation regarding measles.  

 

OPAL parent survey 

Last chance to share your views on playtimes: Playtime parent survey  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


